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Market Release 5 December 2023 

 
 

Capital Return 
 
 

PharmX Technologies Limited (ASX: PHX) is pleased to announce a capital return of 0.75 cents per share has 

been paid to shareholders on 4 December 2023. 
 
This Capital Return was approved by shareholders at the recent AGM in November 2023, and has reduced the 
company share capital by approximately $4.5m. The company has decided to distribute this cash following the 
completion of the sale of the Pharmacy Software business earlier this year. 
 
For any shareholder that has not provided bank details to Automic, our share registry, you will need to do so in 
order to receive the distribution. Please update your bank details by logging on, or registering on the Automic 
portal at https://investor.automic.com.au/#/home. Once logged on, please click on “Profile” – payment details, 
to update your banking details. You can also update your communication preferences via this portal. 
 
For any questions in regards to the distribution process, please contact Automic Investor Services on 1300 288 
664. Alternatively, you can email them at hello@automic.com.au. 
 
 

 
- ENDS - 

 
 

This announcement is authorised for release by the Chairman of PharmX Technologies Limited. 

 

 
For further information contact: 

 

Nick England, Chairman 

Investor.Relations@pharmx.com.au 
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